
 

STAFF REPORT 

12/11/2019 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Gabor Pakozdi, P.E., Acting City Engineer  

SUBJECT: Resolution No. 2019-74 authorizing the City Manager to execute with the State 

of California a Freeway Agreement for the I-10/Ave 50 IC Project (EA08-

45210), City Project ST-67. 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the City Council authorize the City Manager to execute on behalf of the 

City of Coachella a Freeway Agreement for the I-10/Ave 50 IC Project (EA08-45210), City 

Project ST-67. 

BACKGROUND: 

 

The City of Coachella has been working in coordination with the State of California, Department 

of Transportation to construct a new interchange at Avenue 50, and hereinafter known as Avenue 

50 and Interstate I-10 located in the County of Riverside in the City of Coachella, in order to 

provide a new regional access point to I-10, Avenue 50 is proposed as a six-lane arterial highway 

that extends from the current terminus west of the Coachella Canal and ends north of the 

proposed interchange. 

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS: 

 

This project has not received any Federal-Aid funding at this time. However, the City is 

currently seeking Federal Funds. Therefore, the City is proceeding in accordance with Federal 

Aid project funding procedures, to comply with these procedures is necessary the execution of 

the Freeway Agreement included as Exhibit A.  The State is also requiring a certified authorizing 

resolution that clearly identifies the project and the official authorized to execute the agreement.   

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

The execution of this agreement does not make any impact to the general fund. 

 

 

Attachments: Resolution No. 2019-74 

  Agreement and Exhibit 


